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From: I

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 10:55 AM
To: NTP_Guidelines; NTP_Guidelines_Notifications
Subject: router freedom

As an answer to the question of where should the ISP network finishes or begin, depending on the point of view, | tend to think the good limit would be the point A,
meaning eventhe modem should be in the consumer's network.

This would give the freedom for the user to truly control its connection. It would also set private users on equal foot to businesses, which surely have plenty of options to
connect to internet using their own hardware or the one provided by the ISP.

This would also insure real net neutrality.

Thanks





